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The Connecticut Office of State Ethics (OSE) released an Audit Report today regarding the annual statements of income filed by state marshals.  This marks the first time that the OSE has audited SOIs.

Statements of Income (SOIs) for 2009 were due on May 1, 2010 for 234 state marshals.  Each of the paper forms, which are on file at the Office of State Ethics, was audited.  In 2010, over 60% of marshals timely filed their forms and fully disclosed those items that formed the basis of review. A total of 75 letters were sent to filers whose forms contained deficiencies that required correction.  As of today, 34 filers have made those corrections.  
The Audit revealed that 48 marshals, 20% of all marshals, failed to timely file the form.  Approximately 22% of the completed forms either left blank or miscalculated the “gross total income” and nearly 14% indicated income from individual sources in amounts over $1,000, which, when aggregated, exceeded the total income reported.

In comparison to a similar audit of financial disclosure forms filed by state employees and public officials, SOIs demonstrated less compliance and more errors.
 

The full report is attached to this release and is also available on the OSE’s Web site, www.ct.gov/ethics.  

  

“While the audit revealed that a majority of marshals filed timely and complete forms, there is a clear need for improvement in compliance by marshals,” said OSE Executive Director, Carol Carson.  “The Office of State Ethics will take the appropriate steps to insure increased compliance in the future.”
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